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P.0.Box 188 - North Utica, IL 61373

Phone: 815-667-4111 - Fax: 815-667-4679
July 14, 2004 Village President

Fred Esmond

Dear Utica Recovery Supporters:
Village Clerk
Angela Brown

The citizens of the Village of North Utica are back on their feet after the

devastating tornado that struck our town on April 20, 2004, taking the Village Trustees

lives of eight friends and neighbors. Warren Munson
Mary Pawlak

Our determination to rebuild our community gets stronger every day; Dennis Hamilton

however, we need your help. We see many possibilities for our historic Patrick Flynn

community to come back better than before and gain the momentum to Gerri Lynn Skoog

carry us into the future as a thriving, self-sustaining town. We need the
help of a variety of agencies and organizations to fund projects that will
bring Utica back.

The townspeople, the Village Trustees and I have banded together and
worked closely with technical assistance personnel to prepare a
Comprehensive Recovery Plan. We have provided our input and support
to generate a list of vital projects for the revitalization of the village. More
than 230 Utica residents and businesses owners came to the July 8 Final
Draft Meeting to offer comments and exhibit our solidarity.

Utica is a great place now, but with much needed assistance from you,
Utica will come back stronger and better than before.

Most sincerely,
f Fred Esmond, Mayor
Village of North Utica

William Ciccone
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The people of the Village of North Utica, Illinois, will never forget April
20, 2004. Around 6 p.m. that day, a devastating F3 tornado hit our village, Village Trustees
killing eight citizens and destroying or damaging a large number of

Warren Munson
downtown structures. Mary Pawlak

Dennis Hamilton
We are intent on rebuilding for the present and future citizens of Utica, Patrick Flynn
and we need your help. The strong involvement of our community in the Gerri Lynn Skoog
recovery process shows dedication, desire and the need to move forward Willia Cicccne)

on projects that are vital to this community’s future.

We recognize that we cannot do it alone. With your much needed help
Utica can repair the damage, rebuild lost structures and move ahead to
become a healthy, prosperous community.

While a great deal was destroyed in Utica that awful day, our spirit and
determination are stronger than ever.
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Patrick Flynn, Truste
Village of Utica Board of Trustees





�








